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Statement of the Seat of Vitéz 

 about membership of chivalry organizations not recognized by the ICOC, 

and the use of unrecognized noble titles 

 
The Seat of Vitéz draws the attention of current and future members of the Order of Vitéz to 
the fact that membership in chivalric organizations not recognized by sovereign states and the 
International Committee of Orders of Chivalry (ICOC) entails exclusion of members of the 
Order of Vitéz and a reason for exclusion from the admission of applicants.  
 
Furthermore, the indication of noble titles that are not generally recognized is prohibited in 
the documents created during the operation of the Order of Vitéz, and the use of these titles is 
not permitted at events organized by the Order of Vitéz or during the representation of the 
Order in general. 
 
More information on this matter can be found in the document entitled "Statement about the 
policy of the Order of Vitéz concerning nobility, nobiliary titles and membership in chivalric 
organisations" available on the website of our Order, which can be viewed at: 
 
http://vitezi-rend.com/en/statement-about-the-policy-of-the-order-of-vitez-concerning-
nobility-nobiliary-titles-and-membership-in-chivalric-organisations 
 
Dated: Budapest, 30 December, 2021 

On behalf of the Seat of Vitéz: 

 

______________________________ 

Vitéz szajoli Hegedüs Ferenc  
főszéktartó törzskapitány – Chancellor Staff Captain 

 


